
Student Minigrant 

Of the Ph.D. Study Board of Anatomy, Histology & Embryology 

 

The head of the Ph.D. Study Board of Anatomy, Histology & Embryology and manager of the SVV 
grant No. 260 773 announce a contest for a student minigrant of up to 50,000 CZK.  

The aim of the program is to support a pilot study that is ambitious and innovative, despite of high 
risk of experiment failure or the hypothesis will not be confirmed. The program is intended for 
Ph.D. students of Anatomy, Histology & Embryology, ie., graduate students of the Faculty of 
Medicine in Pilsen, the 2nd Faculty of Medicine, or the 3rd Faculty of Medicine, particularly in the 
first, second or third year of the study. Material and/or services are eligible costs for funding 
(scholarship is not intended).  

Students can apply for the minigrant via a lecture on August 1, 2025, in the seminar room at the 
Department of Histology and Embryology (Faculty of Medicine in Pilsen, alej Svobody 76, Pilsen). 
The presentation should follow the recommended structure:  

• introduction,  
• hypothesis and aims,  
• description of methods,  
• experimental design and time plan,  
• brief overview of the budget,  
• perspectives of expected outputs.  

Please, send your presentation in advance, ie., no later than July 30, to the address: 
jan.nevoral@lfp.cuni.cz.  

The lecture should not exceed 15 min. Discussion with members of the committee will follow. The 
decision will be announced within 3 days with the immediate possibility of usage. The committee 
reserves the right to adjust the budget of the allocated minigrant(s). If the minigrant will be 
granted, the student will be invited to a short lecture 12 months later, summarizing output and 
results of the pilot study.  

 

Jan NEVORAL 
The Ph.D. Study Board  
Anatomy, Histology & Embryology 

Zbyněk TONAR 
Manager of the SVV grant (260 773)
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